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In Reply Refer To: gy 30 W
Dockets: 50-498/83-20

-50-499/83-20

Houston Lighting & Power Company
ATTN: G. W. Oprea, Jr.

Executive Vice President
P.O. Box 1700
Houston, Texas 77001

Gentlemen:
,

Thank you for your letter of January 5,1984, in response to our letter and
the attached Notice of Violation and Notice of Deviation, dated December 5,
1983. As a result of our. review, we find that additional information, as
discussed with your Mr. Wisenberg during a telephone call on May 30, 1984, is
needed. Specifically, we would like you to provide information on the current
status of your program to reconcile records and training documentation related
to the Anchor Bolt / Embed Evaluation Program and on the status of testing of
safety-related anchor bolts. Since this issue is somewhat complex, your
response should show the relationship of your actions to your relevant
commitments such that the response stands alone. Please provide the
supplemental information within 30 days of the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
J. P. Jaudon

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1

CC:
Houston Lighting & Power Company
ATTN: J. H. Goldberg, Vice President

Nuclear Engineering and Construction
P.O. Box 1700
Houston, Texas 77001
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